
From: Jacobson, Erik B 
Sent: 7/17/2010 1:43:43 PM 
To: paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc- Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: All Party Meeting 

Paul, 

The all party meeting notice you sent out Friday only lists the two novation applications for GWF and 
Los Esteros (A.09-10-022 and A.09-10-034). It did not include PG&E's LTRFO application for Oakley 
and Marsh Landing (A.09-09-021). Is the purpose of the all party meeting just to discuss the two 
novation applications, or all three applications? We're assuming the latter, but just wanted to confirm. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0760712 
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